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Weekly Attendance 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Italian Pasta 

Bake 

Minced Beef 

Loaded Wedges 

Sausage & 

Mash 

Chicken 

Korma 
Fish Fingers 

Jacket 

Potato & 

Beans 

Veg Sausage 
Pea-ter 

Croquette 

Cheese & 

Tomato Pasta 
Cheese Whirl 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Friday 4th April 2025 

Chicks 91.49% Meerkats 95.69% 

Butterflies 97.41% Leopards 92.92% 

Ladybirds 91.03% Panthers 90.71% 

Dolphins 96.77% Foxes 84.91% 

Penguins 92.08% Wolves 98.79% 

Kangaroos 93.33% Lions 91.25% 

Koalas 94.58% Tigers 93.33% 

Giraffes 96.12%   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINNERS

A big well done to 
everyone! Thanks to 

your great efforts, 
we’ve achieved: 

 
 
 

Let’s aim high and keep 
it up next term! 

93.33% 
 

Wolves 
 

School Dinner Menu Week Commencing 21/04/25: Maternity leave Update 

Miss Holmes will be going on 

maternity leave shortly after 

Easter Holidays. 

While she is away, Mr Butler 

will be taking over her class. 

We’re sure the children will 

give him a warm welcome, 

and we send our best wishes 

to Miss Holmes! 

 

  

 

Well Done to our Job Helpers! 

BACK TO 

SCHOOL 
22/04/25 

Message from the Headteacher:  

 

As we come to the end of a busy and successful term, I’d like to thank all our children for 

their hard work and positivity, and our parents/carers for their continued support. We’ve 

had a wonderful few months filled with learning, laughter and community spirit. 

I wish you all a happy, safe and result Easter break, and we look forward to welcoming 

everyone back after the holidays on 22nd April! 

Best wishes, Mrs Bradley 

A Little Name Change 

Miss Cattle is now Miss Avison 

after changing her surname – 

same TA, just a new name! 

Goodbye Miss 

Johnson 

We’re sad to say 

goodbye to Miss 

Johnson, who has 

moved on to a new 

role at Kingswood 

Parks. 

We will miss her lots 

and wish her all the 

best in her new 

adventure! 

A special well done to all the children who 

have been helping around the school with 

their jobs – you’ve done a fantastic job! 

You deserve your Easter Egg wages! 

A Welcome back  

We’re so happy to welcome 

Mrs Hornsby back to school 

following her maternity 

leave! It’s so lovely to have 

her with us again. 
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Eid Celebrations 

We’ve loved seeing photos of 

some of our families celebrating 

Eid! Thank you for sharing these 

special moments with us. 

 

Eid Mubarak to all who celebrated 

– we hope you ha da joyful and 

memorable time with your loved 

ones! 

 

This is a fantastic achievement and shows real 

commitment to learning. Well done to all of your 

for your effort. Keep it up next term! 

Attendance Stars 

Well done to the 295 children who achieved 

96% or above attendance this term! 
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Enterprise group + photos 

Attendance No of children 96+ 

Parent workshop for summer 

 

Easter Fun – Well Done Everyone! 

A big well done to all the children who took part in 

our egg decorating competition and the bonnet 

parade – your creativity and effort were amazing! 

We’d also like to say a huge thank you to Tracey from 

Tesco, who came to judge the entries. Tesco kindly 

donated the prizes for our egg decoration winders 

and were so grateful for their support. 

 We hope everyone enjoyed taking 

part and loved their prizes! 
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